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Senate Committee on Environmental and Natural Resources
Comments for SB 215 hearing to be held 2/15/2017

Honored Chair and Committee Members,

My name is John Horn. I am a pilot and resident of Independence Airpark in Polk County. I
am writing to oppose SB 215.

Please do not pass this legislation. The Federal Aviation Administration is already addressing
the issue of removing lead from aviation gasoline.  Let them handle this issue in a way that
will not negatively affect general aviation in this state.

Thank you,
John Horn
Feb. 14, 2017
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